
July 28, 2014

National Marine Fisheries Service
650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100
Sacramento, CA  95814

Attn: Ryan Wuliff

The Delta Coalition, an association of diverse interests that includes
the County of San Joaquin and all cities within San Joaquin County,
San Joaquin Council of Governments, Port of Stockton, Business
Council of San Joaquin, Building Industry Association of the Greater
Valley, San Joaquin Farm Bureau Federation, Restore the Delta,
California Sportfishing Protection Alliance, South San Joaquin Water
Conservation District, Stockton East Water District and the Central
Delta and South Delta Water Districts appreciates the opportunity to
comment on the DEIR for the proposed Bay Delta Conservation Plan
(BDCP) project.  Notwithstanding the diversity of our membership, we
all agree that the BDCP is not the answer for restoring the Delta and
would in fact cause profound and unprecedented harm to both the
Delta ecosystem and the economy of our region.

Attached you will find comments submitted by our members, provided
here for your consideration and to communicate to you our passionate
and well-reasoned opposition to this project.

Thank you again for the opportunity to comment.  Please feel free to
contact me with any questions you might have, I can be reached at
(209) 607-0600.

Sincerely,

KATHY MILLER
CHAIR DELTA COALTION
COUNCILMEMBER, DISTRICT 2


